OKLAHOMA STATE REGENTS FOR HIGHER EDUCATION
655 Research Parkway, Suite 200, Oklahoma City, OK   73104
STATE REGENTS’ SYMPOSIUM ON TEXTBOOK POLICIES
The Chancellor for the Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education announces the convening of a symposium to investigate means and methods of reducing the costs of textbooks to students in the Oklahoma State System of Higher Education.
Date and location:  The symposium will be conducted from 1:00-4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, December 13th, 2006, in the Regents’ Conference Room, Suite 200, 655 Research Parkway, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma.  http://www.okhighered.org/pdf/osrhe_map.pdf.  Sign-in will begin at 12:45 p.m.  
Background:  Oklahoma Speaker of the House Cargill requested an interim study in 2005 on the cost of textbooks and introduced legislation in the 2006 session that directed the State Regents to establish a textbook rental system, an online purchasing system and a textbook buyback program.  Regents’ staff requested a delay in advancing the bill in order to discuss the issue with institutions and present additional information and options, including a pilot textbook rental program.
Invitees:   The symposium is open to knowledgeable individuals in this field and stakeholders in textbook policies.  Participation is desired from a cross section of experts in the fields of instruction and educational material selection, delivery and distribution.  Chancellor Phil Moss asks for the support and participation of: 
· Student Advisory Board 

· Faculty Advisory Council

· Council of Business Officers / Campus Store Managers

· Council on Instruction

· ONENET
· Librarians
· Barnes & Noble
· Follett Group Publishing
· Association of American Publishers

· National Association of College Stores

Call for papers.  The symposium will include several presentations and discussion sessions.  Participants are asked to submit position or information papers from their particular field regarding textbook policies and costs.  
Anticipated outcomes:  The symposium will develop a series of recommendations in regard to textbook policies and the delivery of educational materials to Oklahoma higher education students.  
RSVP:  Sheri Mauck, Associate Vice-Chancellor for Budget & Finance, Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education, smauck@osrhe.edu.  Telephone:  (405) 225-9201.
For submission of papers or agenda items or questions, contact Bill Gray, wgray@osrhe.edu, telephone (405) 228-5921.   
